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Comments: I am writing to show my support of opening the great burn area. In the winter time there are literally

no goats out and about in the area. This is a clear attempt by environmentalists to close off areas to motorized

vehicles. Snowmobiles do no damage to terrain as well as animals in the winter. Thanks for your time. 

 

                     Sincerely, Darin 


